
 

New Reception Starters Meet and Greet 

 

You are invited to Roche Community Primary School on Wednesday 16th July 2025 

 

Please come to the main green gates between 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Mrs Garratt, the EYFS team, Miss Tonkin and Mr Walden will be there to say hello, 

take you to look at your new classroom and hand over your new book bag and 

special gift! 

 

See you soon!   


